
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

Subject: NOC from parents to travel abroad with grandparents. 

 

This is to inform you that my daughter Ms. Amiya Bansal, holding passport number 
B9853903, will be travelling to Abu Dhabi and Dubai for tourism purposes from 
04/06/2025 to 10/06/2025. We have no objection to her travel abroad. 

 
 
Due to some urgent work and meetings at the office, we are unable to travel. Therefore, 
Amiya Bansal will be travelling with her grandfather, Mr. Vinod Kumar. All the relevant 
documents are attached with the application for your reference. 

 
 
If you require any further information or clarification, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Rohit Bansal                              Amiya Bansal                                   Vinod Kumar 

(Father)                                         (Daughter)                                         (Grandfather) 

 

 

 

Date: 31/05/2025 

Add: #442 Giani Zail Singh Nagar, Ropar (PB) 140001 

Mob: 8265000042 

Email: rohit@truepharmacia.com 


